Information Note to the Press (Press Release No. 82/2014)

For Immediate Release

Telecom Requlatory Authority of India

Extension of date for furnishing comments on Consultation Paper on
‘Interconnection Usage Charges (IUC)'".

New Delhi, the 11" December, 2014- The Telecom Regulatory
Authority of India (TRAI) had released a Consultation Paper on ‘Interconnection
Usage Charges (IUC). The last date for submitting written comments and
counter-comments was 11" December 2014 and 18" December 2014
respectively.

On the request of some of the service providers, the Authority has
decided to extend the date for submission of written comments and counter
comments till 22™ December 2014 and 29" December 2014 respectively. It is
however informed that no further extension shall be granted. The comments
and counter-comments may be sent, preferably in electronic form at  email-id:

fn@trai.gov.in For any clarifications on the afore-said consultation paper, Shri

Arvind Kumar, Advisor (NSL), Telecom Regulatory Authority of India,
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan, Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-110002
(Tel: +91-11-23220209 Fax: +91-11-23230056 may be contacted.
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